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2022 Premium Rate CORRECTION 
Please disregard the 2022 State Health Plan premium rates that were 
sent out in last week’s HBR Alert. It has been determined that 
adjustments to the rates needed to be made based on updated 
guidance regarding FY 2022 to FY 2021 appropriations as stated in 
SL 2020-45. These adjustments impact the Employer Rate as well as 
the Employee Rate for those that are 50% and 100% Contributory. 
Please see the CORRECT Employer Rates below.  

• Active Employer Contribution Rate: $532.36 
• Medicare Primary Employer Contribution Rate: $413.60 
• Non-Permanent Full-time Employer Rate (HDHP): $145.50 

We apologize for any inconvenience this correction may cause.  
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


